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l)i rcc1<,r. Fm'irolllllClll,t! ,\~.'CS\lllC111 and l.iccllsi lW, Br;lllch

~lA.l,\lTOBA COl\Stl{\'ATION
Suire l(iO. 123 i\'lain Sn-eet

\Vinnipeg, Manitoba
R3C IA5

FEB 062017

RECEIVED

Dear :'vb. 'fran',' Bl~llll1:

On behalf of Riverdale Colony, I am writing this letter of request to you. \Ve are wondering if it's possible to get an
extension for our domestic hum;m \\,(lste reservoiri' The reason tor this request is: we arc in the works of building a

residential house and also on an expan:.ion on a poultry bam. Therefore, we are kindly asking if it's possible to get a 5-year

extension because of a siJOItage of funds. \Ve would .I,'Teatlyappreciate if this request was possible to be fulfilled for llS.

Sincerely,

Darrell I Ink!'

Secretary of HiH'Idak Cololl)' LTD.


